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Welcome to all who have joined for worship today.  We especially 
welcome our moms.  Whether you have your mom in presence or in 
memory, we are commanded by God to honor our parents.  While this is a 
command, it should also engender joy, because it is a commandment with 
a promise – a promise of long life and full days!   Bless you, moms!

This Pentecost Sunday, 27th May, we will be celebrating the birth of the 
church and the descent of the Holy Spirit.  To foster our celebration the 
Adult Sunday School class will be having a Cheesecake Reception.  It is 
for all of us.  If you would like to help by bringing a cheesecake, or have 
any questions, please call Al at 993.3333.

The Kroger Cards are here.  Please get yours from Gail.

If you would like to receive the emails that go out for prayer requests, 
special announcements, etc., please send your email address to 
thewellchurch@juno.com.  If you would rather be called, please call the 
church (534.9355) and let us know.

The next short term day bible study will be on the book of Psalms. This 
will be an 8 week study and will meet on Wednesday evenings (7:00 – 
8:00pm) and Thursday mornings (10:30 to 11:30) beginning 14 June.  

Sermon Notes

What Do You Have When You Have a 
Shepherd?

Psalm 23

      1.  ___________________ in a Frantic World.

      2.  ____________________in a Fearful World.

      3.  __________________in a Faltering World.
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